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July 14, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement i

Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Walter G. Martin, Chief
Safeguards Branch

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) I&E Letter to MYAPC dated June 23, 1980 with

enclosure IE Inspection Report No. 50-309/80-08

Dear Sir:

Subject: Response to Inspection Report No. 50-309/80-08

This letter is written in response to Reference (b) which indicated
that certain security related activities were not conducted in full
compliance with Nuclear Regulatory requirements, and the approved
Maine Yankee Security Plan. The alleged items of noncompliance were
noted during an inspection conducted on May 19-22, 1980 at Maine Yankee.

The enclosed information is submitted in answer to the alleged items of non-
compliance and is considered proprietary in accordance with Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790. Public disclosure of this
material should be withheld.

We trust this information will be satisfactory to you; however, should
you desire additional information please contact us at your convenience.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

A
D. E. Moody
Manager of Operations
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